September 20, 2007

Honorable Mayor and Members of Regular Meeting of
the Hermosa Beach City Council September 25, 2007

MATRIX FIRE DEPARTMENT REPORT

The report will be delivered to the City on Monday, September 24, 2007. Staff will
distribute it at that time. The recommendation that we will be making is that a special
study session meeting be set for Tuesday, October 30™ to go over the report and receive
the presentation by consultant.

Respectfully subg ;tted,

Stepifen R. Burrell
City Manager




